## Winner School District 59-2 Superintendent Advisory Meeting May 9, 2018

- I. Greeting from Mr. Morehart
- II. Enrollment Summary Report
- III. New Happenings at WSD
- IV. Reports from Staff Members
- V. Reports from Community Members
- VI. Reports from RSTED
- VII. Discussion amongst members

Superintendent Advisory Committee Winner School District 59-2 Administration Building – Mr. Morehart's Office 10:00 a.m 05-09-2018

## Members Present:

Keven Morehart, Val Ewing, Sherry Lafferty, Joe Hockett, Kim DeMers, Diane Kludt and Nicole Richey

## Members Absent:

Francis Brandis, Roger Milk, April Ferguson, Alma Small, DeAnne Felix, Marilyn Herman, Alva Chasing Hawk, Krista Antoine, Sylva Bear, Becky Sitting Bear and Stephen Horse Looking

Others In Attendance: None

Visitor Report: None

## Member Reports:

Mr. Morehart: Welcomed everyone. Family Fun Night was a success. This is Nicole's last SAC meeting.

Sherry Lafferty: She wanted to visit about who she will be getting reports and having 1 contact person since Nicole will no longer be here. Mr. Morehart said Kim DeMers will be that person. She also said she would be willing to come meet with parents to encourage them to get their students to summer school.

Diane Kludt: They had Good touch/Bad Touch assembly at the elementary. Today the EMT cadets had an assembly for the students.

Val Ewing: One senior will walk across the stage without a signed diploma. They will work hard on getting caught up either before summer school starts or will attend summer school to complete work needed to get the credits. The girls group will be having an end of the year party by having a "lock in" at the HS from 6:00 till midnight at the end of the school year.

**Discussion:** May 17<sup>th</sup> will be the NA senior supper at the elementary multi-purpose room. The next SAC meeting will be in September.